
Slow Food Spotswood Market Relocates to Spotswood Primary School for a Fresh Chapter 

Slow Food Melbourne is excited to announce the relocation of its Spotswood Market to a new, more 

central location at Spotswood Primary School, from 23 March 2024. The move offers a central and 

accessible venue for the community to enjoy an abundance of fresh produce and locally made 

artisan goods. 

To celebrate this exciting transition, Slow Food Melbourne invites the community to join us for a 

lively and family-friendly relocation party on 23 March at Spotswood Primary School. The event 

promises a day filled with fun activities for all ages, ensuring a great experience for families and food 

enthusiasts alike. 

 

EVENT HIGHLIGHTS 

Fresh Produce and Artisan Goods: Our stallholders will showcase a diverse range of fresh produce 

and locally crafted artisan goods, spoiling shoppers with the best of local flavours. 

Family-Friendly Activities: The relocation party will feature lots of family-friendly activities, including 

a petting zoo, face painting and other interactive entertainment for children to enjoy. 

Community Celebration: Slow Food Melbourne sees the move to Spotswood Primary School as an 

opportunity to further engage and strengthen our commitment to community. 

 

EVENT DETAILS: 

Date: 23 March 2023 

Time: 8am-1pm 

Location: Spotswood Primary School, 600 Melbourne Rd, Spotswood. 

 

Slow Food Melbourne Spotswood Market is grateful for the support of the community and looks 

forward to creating new memories at our fresh, central location.  


